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15th December 2021  
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re:  Rescheduled pantomime visit for children in Years 1 to 6 
 
As you are aware from previous correspondence and on the direction of Public Health, we took the very difficult 
decision to cancel our trip to the pantomime. 
 
After contacting the Gordon Craig Theatre, they have very kindly agreed to allow us to reschedule the visit to the 
pantomime for January 2022.  This will obviously depend on the COVID-19 situation after Christmas, as the safety of 
our school community is always paramount. 
 
Details of pantomime visits: 
 

 Thursday 6th January 2022 (am) – Years 1, 2 and 3 will be visiting the pantomime in the morning.  Children 

can bring a packed lunch or they can pre-order the chilled option (cheese roll) via Schoolgrid.  Children will 

have their lunch once they return to school after the performance.  

 

 Thursday 6th January 2022 (pm) – Years 4 and 5 will be visiting the pantomime in the afternoon. Children 

can bring a packed lunch or they can pre-order the chilled option (cheese roll) via Schoolgrid.  Children will 

have their lunch before going to the performance.  Children/staff will arrive back to school at 

approximately 4.15pm – children will need to be collected from school by an adult (over 16 years). 

 

 Thursday 13th January 2022 (pm) – Year 6 will be visiting the pantomime in the afternoon.  Children can 

bring a packed lunch or they can pre-order a school lunch via Schoolgrid.  Children will have their lunch in 

school as normal before going to the performance.  Children/staff will arrive back to school at 

approximately 5.30pm – children will need to be collected from school by an adult (over 16 years). 

 
Children WILL NOT be permitted to attend if payment has not been received prior to the event.  If you do not wish 

for your child to attend, please can you confirm this via email to admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk.  As all tickets 

are live, we are unable to give any refunds until after the event has taken place.  

 
We are sure the children will really enjoy this visit and that it will be a truly memorable experience for them.   

 
Yours sincerely 
 

T Skeggs 
 
TERESA SKEGGS 
Executive Headteacher. 
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